
Anatomy of a Memo 

MEMO 

To:  All Employees 

From:  Michael Herringer, Director of IT 

Date:  August 6, 2018 

Subject:  Password Requirements 

I am writing to inform you of our company’s new policy re-

garding password requirements. In an effort to keep up with 

the growing risk of cyberattacks, we have revised the criteria 

for creating a new password. You will be required to change 

your password within the next three days to meet the new 

guidelines. 


